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February 21, 2020

The Honorable Joe A. McComb
Mayor

City of Corpus Christi

P. O. Box 9277

Corpus Christi, Texas 78469

Re: Local Government Fare Review Committee
Dear Mayor McComb,

The CCRTA Board of Directors has approved restructuring the fares for fixed route and
paratransit services in order to stabilize operation of the transit system. Fares have not
been changed in Corpus Christi since 2006, and it is critical in the stewardship of this
transit system to maintain operations in a fiscally-sound manner. The next step
required by law will be for the Local Fare Review Committee to be organized and
consider approval of the recommended fare restructuring.

The Local Fare Review Committee is comprised of five members of the Corpus Christi
City Council, three members of the Nueces County Commissioners Court, and three of
the small city mayors (see Section 451.061 of the Transportation Code enclosed). The
representatives from the City Council must be appointed by the City Council at a regular
meeting, so we respectfully request that you schedule an agenda item for these
appointments at the earliest possible date.

As per Section 451.061 of the Transportation Code, the new fares cannot take effect
until approved by a majority vote of this committee. Please let us know who the
representatives will be by March 31, 2020, so we may schedule a meeting of the
Local Fare Review Committee in April.

If you have any questions, please call me at my office 361-903-3560. Thank you for
your support in this critical matter.

Enclosure



